
 

 

Monday May 26, 2014 
 
Announcement: Pre-hospital Care Specialists 
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce the recruitment of our new Pre-hospital 
Care Specialists.  
 
Mike Kennedy will be taking the London position. Mike comes to us with over 10 
years of experience as a paramedic and currently practices as a CCP with Ornge 
and an ACP with the Region of Waterloo.  
 
Mike is currently pursuing a Bachelor of Arts Degree in Political Science at Western 
University. He will be part-time with us so he can continue to work with Ornge. 
 
Jennifer Robson will be taking the Northern Position. Jennifer comes to us with over 
5 years of experience as a paramedic. She currently works as a PCP and acting shift 
supervisor with Bruce County EMS and as an Associate Instructor with SWORBHP. 
She also teaches in the Paramedic program at Lambton College.  
 
Jennifer is currently pursuing a Bachelor's degree in Emergency Care in 
Paramedicine through Charles Sturt University. She will be starting full-time with us 
in June.  
 
She will be mainly located centrally in London to enable her to have the support of 
her peers and the rest of the SWORBHP team but will involve travel to the north to 
enable her to work with the EMS services she supports.  
 
Please join us in welcoming Mike and Jennifer to our team! 


